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Subject: Online Payments Now Available

Dear Parents,

We are excited to announce that our schoo! is now offering School Cash Online, which provides
you with the convenience of paying online for school items such as trips, club/athletic fees, and
spirit wear. School Cash Online is a great way to pay without the need for cash or cheques.

School Cash Online provides an option to pay school-related fees safely, quickly and easily. By
using School Cash Online, you can help increase efficiency and security at our school by making
payments directly into our school bank account.

Parent registration is a simple 3-step process outlined on the reverse side of this document. Once
you have registered, you will receive e-mail notification of fees or items for payment related to
activities for your child(ren). In addition, a receipt for payment will be issued to you directly and
a history of payments is available at all times.

We really want to save you time when paying for school items, so we encourage you to take
advantage of the opportunity.

Please follow the link below to register online - it takes less than two minutes!

https://dpcdsb.schoolcashonline.com

You will need your child’s name and date of birth. Use of student number is optional. Should you
encounter any difficulties, you can use the parent help desk at 1 (866) 961-1803 or the support
link on the school cash online website.

For more information, please visit the main website at www.dpcdsb.org and navigate your
way to the School Cash Online page.

Thank You

School Cash Online — The Preferred Way to Pay!



